June 7, 1940. Chief George F. Custalow Sweet Hall Virginia My dear Chief Custalow: As you know, the United States Covernment is now engaged in taking the census which is required every ten years. It is important to Virginia that all persons living within the Commonwealth should be enumerated and that the information within the commonwealth should be enumerated. and that the information required for purposes of the census be supplied. I am, therefore, requesting that you cooperate with the enumerator in supplying such information about the people of your reservation. I am sure that you will not find it burdensome or difficult to comply with the requests of the enumerator. Very cordially yours, WMK: J W. M. Kemper Executive Assistant